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il
The Ambassador of the United States of America to the

Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, February 22, 1984
Sir:

1 have the honor to refer to your Note of this date, with attached Annex, regardingthe United States-Canada Coimnittee on Water Quality in the Saint John River, whichwas established by an Exchange of Notes between our two Governments onSeptember 21, 1972. You have proposed that our Goverruments now utilize the waterquality objectives approved by the Committee in 1980. In addition, you have propoeedcontinued operation of the Commîttee under a revised mandate, as set forth in theAnnex to your Note. These proposais have been approved by the United StatCSGovernent.

Accordingly, I have the honor to, confirmn that your Note, together with its Annti#and this reply, shail constitute an agreement between OUF Governments which shtflenter into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL HERON ROBINSON M.
Ambamsdor

The Honourable Allan J. MacEachen,
Deputy Prime Minister and
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


